CANCELLED

WALLINGFORD INLAND WETLANDS AND WATERCOURSES
COMMISSION

The Regular Meeting of the IWWC scheduled to be held on November 6, 2024,
at 7:00 p.m., in the Robert F. Parisi Council Chambers, Town Hall, 45 South
Main Street, has been cancelled.

The next IWWC Regular Meeting is scheduled to be held December 4, 2024 at
7:00 p.m., same venue,
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